
 

 

  

  
 

 
 

   
   

 

 
        

      
    

 
    

    
     

  
 

      
     

   
       

    
 

  
 

       
       

  
 

       
 

 
 

   
 

 

         
 

 
 

 

 

 

www.MercyCareAZ.org 

August 7, 2023 

2023 Vaccine for Children Re-Enrollment 

Applicable to: Mercy Care Complete Care, Mercy Care DD, Mercy Care ACC-RBHA, 
Mercy Care Long Term Care and Mercy Care DCS-CHP 

Mercy Care is sending this notice to our provider network to remind them about the 2023 
Vaccine for Children (VFC) re-enrollment process. Your facility is officially re-enrolled in the 
program only when the Provider Agreement in ASIIS shows an "Approved" status. 

There are two steps to re-enrollment. 
1. You must complete the VFC Provider Agreement in ASIIS for 2023. 
2. You must use this website to upload ALL required re-enrollment documents: 

https://redcap.link/Reenrollment2023 

Provider Agreements expire on a rolling basis. Please check ASIIS to view your expiration date and 
submit your agreement before your current 2022 agreement expires. If your 2022 agreement 
expires before your 2023 agreement is approved, your VFC ordering will be interrupted. The VFC 
re-enrollment process will close on August 31st, 2023. If a location fails to re-enroll by August 31, 
2023, that location may be inactivated from the VFC program for non-compliance. 

Link to VFC 2023 re-enrollment instruction guide 

If you have questions regarding the VFC re-enrollment process or the online forms, please 
contact the Bureau of Immunization Services at ArizonaVFC@azdhs.gov or contact your 
Immunization Program Specialist directly. 

Thank you for being a part of the Arizona Vaccines for Children Program. 

Sign up for our email list 
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